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Hi,

My name is Roy Burks and I’m a small account Forex trader While Driving a Semi Truck over the road. This new
proposal will kill most of us small account holders due to the account size we will have to maintain. This seems to be
a standard ploy of the government to keep people in the stock market and not let them go to forex which is so much
larger. I see it as underhanded and unfair. Don’t mess with Forex or you may end up with a backfire about the
stock market and peoples income.


